
Tuesday, October 15, 2024

● Today during 5th block, Paige Emerson will be giving a presentation on ISAC (Illinois Student
Assistance Commission) to all Seniors. Her presentation provides great information on how to help
make education beyond high school accessible and affordable. All seniors will report to the
cafeteria.

● Show Choir will not have practice tomorrow due to Steamer of the Quarter. We will have practice on
Friday morning instead.

● Tuesday meetings: Jr Class Officer Meeting in Ms. Pestka's room 5th block; Student Council
Meeting in Ms. Gates room 5th block; ISAC meeting for seniors in cafeteria 5th block. Friday Blind
leaders will meet in Mrs. Pepper's room during RTI.

● Students that have pathway applications, please get them turned in ASAP. You are not locked in
stone for this decision but I do not want you to miss the opportunity.

● If you have not already, please follow the Fulton Gray Matters group on Instagram. This will help
you stay connected with upcoming events and activities.

● Any student interested in becoming the Student Ambassador for the Steamer Suite is encouraged
to apply to Mrs. Meurs. Interested students must be self-driven, highly motivated, and have the
ability to problem solve. Students should also have the ability to plan ahead and communicate
effectively. General tasks include, but are not limited to, deciding the menu, cleaning the space,
handling money, and booking the Suite. Individuals should be comfortable with managing a team,
conversing with the public, and be proficient or willing to learn how to use Canva. Please speak with
Mrs. Meurs for any further details or questions

● Reminders for this week, Robotics have concessions on Thursday and Thespians have
concessions on Friday. Please let your sponsors know if you can help!

● This week's asset is #8. Youth as Resources-Young people are given useful roles in the
community.You are encouraged to become an active member of your community. What will be your
role?


